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Free spring term workshops in Richmond Park

21 Nov 2024

The Holly Lodge Centre is an education centre, based on a private site, in the heart of Richmond Park.

We bring learning about science, nature and history to life through our range of workshop sessions and specialise in providing outstanding workshops for
schools and bespoke sensory sessions for children with special educational needs and disabilities.

Free workshops

Normally charging small fees, we currently have some new funding which allows us to offerfree workshops to schools who have a pupil premium rate of 30%
and above.

We have a limited number of free slots available for our spring term and would like to extend this offer and information about our centre to Ealing primary and
special schools.

We are also very lucky to have in place a small transport bursary scheme, available to eligible schools.
Further information

For more information please visit our website to discover all the different sessions on offer.

Letter for schools attached under downloads.
Contact

Or give us a call or email on 020 8940 8730 or hicinfo@thehollylodgecentre.org.uk to discuss the options and support available for your school.

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming your school to The Holly Lodge Centre very soon.
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